William Hodgkinson

Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition for Kemps Creek Warehouse, Logistics and Industrial Facilities Hub (SSD
9522)

From: Kyle Browne
Sent: Monday, 17 June 2019 3:49 PM
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition for Kemps Creek Warehouse, Logistics and Industrial Facilities Hub (SSD 9522)

Dear Jessica Fountain

| refer to the Department of Planning & Environment’s request for comment on the Notice of Exhibition for Kemps
Creek Warehouse, Logistics and Industrial Facilities Hub (SSD 9522).

As the proposal does not require an environment protection licence under the Protection of the Environment
Operations Act 1997, the Environment Protection Authority does not have an interest in this matter.

If you wish to discuss this email, please contact me via my details below.

Regards

Kyle Browne

Operations Officer — Sydney Industry

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority
+61 2 9995 6107

kyle.browne@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au ¥ @EPA NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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